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“...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works
DATE: March 8, 2017

SUBJECT: Request from St. Elizabeth Hospital to not have the marigold mile adjacent
to hospital owned property.

In November, 2015 the City Council approved the S. Oneida Street reconstruction design
including the following:

“Marigold Mile: The proposed plan includes a 1’ strip between the back of curb and
the sidewalk for planting the marigolds along Oneida Street from Calumet Sireet fo
McKinley Street.”

City staff recently received a request from St. Elizabeth Hospital to not have the marigold mile
adjacent to hospital owned property, and to instead, have the 1” strip paved with concrete. (See
attached map). Rob Johnson, Manager of Facilities, will be in attendance to explain their
request.
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